
TURKISH AIRLINES CAPE TOWN

FLIGHT CANCELLATION - WEATHER

Dear partners in travel,

Turkish Airlines in Cape Town regrets to inform you of the 
cancellation of TK044 & TK045 on 26th January 2022 due 
to weather-related conditions at Istanbul Airport.

The affected flights are currently being cancelled in your 
GDS, please apply the normal Turkish Airlines Flight 
Cancellation policy in order to re-accommodate your 
clients.

Please note that the policy does not make allowance for 
endorsements to other airlines.

Yours truly,

25 JANUARY 2022


